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U.S. AbilityOne Commission Extends Public Comment Period  

Until April 30 for Draft FY 2022-2026 Strategic Plan  

 

WASHINGTON, D.C., April 15, 2022 – The U.S. AbilityOne Commission announced today that it is 

extending the public comment period on its Draft FY 2022-2026 Strategic Plan to April 30, 2022, to 

provide additional time for stakeholders to provide input. 

 

Comments should be submitted on the Federal eRulemaking Portal, www.regulations.gov, where the 

Commission’s draft Strategic Plan is identified by Docket ID No. CPPBSD-2022-0003.   

 

The Commission strives to always provide accessible communications. However, upon request, the 

Commission will provide an appropriate accommodation to an individual with disabilities who needs 

assistance to review the draft Strategic Plan or public comments. If you want to request assistance, 

please contact Shelly Hammond, Director of Contracting and Policy, by telephone (571) 457-9468 or 

by email at shammond@abilityone.gov. 
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